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The annual THE (Theological Higher Education) conference this year (5th September 2008) deals with the vital topic of
â€œMinistering in troubled times: a Biblical response to current ethical issuesâ€•. A number of key ethical issues are surfacing
which urgently beg theological comment. We believe now is the appropriate time to examine some of these issues.

Â 

Read More... 

Youth at Heart Development

https://www.heart.org.za Powered by Joomla! Generated: 22 January, 2025, 08:05


